\ Victoria{Vancouver & Eastern Road 3/22/1901
Clipp® entitled "A Line to Kootenay" from
Montreal Star. "British Columbia Government

is Determined to have a Railway Through That
District to the Boundary." "Telegram from Jas.
J. Hill to E.V.Bodwell who announces H¥hat Mac-
KenZie & Mann and Himself are Equally interest-
ed in the Victoria-Vancouver & Eastern."
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